York, Marylisa

From: Jody Jones <jody@midcoastconservancy.org>

Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2019 10:45 AM

To: MacNeil, Jami

Cc: alnaclerk@gmail.com; Buck O'Herin

Subject: NRPA application by Jeffrey Spinney for boat ramp and pier at 126 Golden Rideg Road, Alna, ME
Attachments: Midcoast Conservancy comments_NRPA permit for Alna boat ramp and pier.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms. MacNeil,

Attached please find Midcoast Conservancy's comments regarding Jeffrey Spinney's NRPA application for a boat ramp
and pier in Alna. Please confirm that you have received this and let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you.

Jody Jones

Executive Director
(207) 389-5155

PO BOX 439

290 U.S. Route One
Edgecomb, ME 04556
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